Comment Form — 3rd Draft of Relay Loadability Standard PRC-023-1

Please use this form to submit comments on the draft PRC-023-1 standard.  Comments must be submitted by April 17, 2007.  You may submit the completed form by e-mail to sarcomm@nerc.net with the words “Relay Loadability” in the subject line.  If you have questions please contact Harry Tom at harry.tom@nerc.net or by telephone at 609-452-8060.
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*If more than one Region or Segment applies, indicate the best fit for the purpose of these comments.  Regional acronyms and segment numbers are shown on prior page.

Background
Following the last comment period, based on stakeholder comments and a review of the latest version of the Functional Model, the drafting team revised Requirement 3 to read as follows:

· The Planning Coordinator shall determine which of the facilities (transmission lines operated at 100 kV to 200 kV and transformers with low voltage terminals connected at 100 kV to 200 kV) in its Planning Coordinator Area are critical to the reliability of the Bulk Electric System to identify the facilities from 100 kV to 200 kV that must meet Requirement 1. [Violation Risk Factor: Medium] [Time Horizon: Long Term Planning]

This change re-assigns responsibility for making the determination of the facilities critical to the reliability of the BES from the Reliability Coordinator to the Planning Coordinator.  Because this task is performed in the ‘long-term planning’ time frame, this task should be assigned to the Planning Coordinator.  
Compliance personnel recommended that the above requirement be field tested to verify that the Planning Coordinator is able to identify the facilities from 100 kV to 200 kV that are ‘critical to the reliability of the Bulk Electric System’.  
The drafting team is seeking your input into these two changes.  Please review the revised standard and answer the questions on the following page.  

Insert a “check” mark in the appropriate boxes by double-clicking the gray areas.

1. The drafting team, in response to comments, has changed the responsible entity for R3 from Reliability Coordinator to Planning Coordinator.  Do you agree with this change?  If not, please explain in the comment area. 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
2. Do you feel that a field test is necessary to confirm that the Planning Coordinator (as detailed in the NERC Functional Model and approved by the Board of Trustees on February 13, 2007) is able to perform the responsibilities detailed in R3 and R4?  If not, please explain in the comment area. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
3. Other than the question posed in Questions 1 and 2, do you feel that this standard is ready to move forward to ballot?  If not, please explain in the comment area. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
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